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Chris Tudor                                                                                           Our Ref: SSD-8845345-PA-5
Project Director
School Infrastructure NSW
Level 8, 259 George Street
SYDNEY, NSW 2000

Attn: Patrick Mills (patrick.mills11@det.nsw.edu.au)

29/06/2022

Dear Mr. Tudor,

Budawang School for Specific Purposes (SSD-8845345)
Construction Environmental Management Plan, Condition B12

I refer to the Construction Environmental Management Plan (CEMP) and supporting Sub-plans
submitted to the Planning Secretary in accordance with condition B12 of the project Development
Consent for the Budawang School for Specific Purposes (SSD-8845345). I also acknowledge and
thank you for your response to the Department’s request for additional information.

I note that the CEMP package:
 was reviewed by the Applicant and no issues were raised;
 was submitted to the Certifier with no issues raised, and Crown Certificate 1 issued; and
 contains the information as required under condition B12 of the consent.

Accordingly, I acknowledge receipt of the CEMP, Revision 4 dated 4 May 2022, and supporting
Sub-plans for our information under condition B12 of SSD-8845345.

If you have any questions or would like to seek any clarifications, please do not hesitate to contact
Matt Wood on 9373 2855, or at matthew.wood@dpie.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely 

Shiraz Ahmed
Team Leader - Social Projects
Infrastructure Management

As nominee of the Planning Secretary

http://www.dpie.nsw.gov.au/
mailto:patrick.mills11@det.nsw.edu.au
mailto:matthew.wood@dpie.nsw.gov.au

